
In partnership with Literacy Together 
in Asheville, North Carolina, Holland 
School is participating in a Children’s 
Book Drive.  

From October 16-31, students may 
bring a gently used or new book to 
donate to our school friends in North 
Carolina who have been impacted by 
Hurricane Helene.  This is a great way 
for all of us , even our younger 
students, to help those in need.  

If you would like to participate, please 
send a book in with your child. We will 
collect in homeroom and then box for 
distribution on November 1st.

Questions, please contact Mrs. 
Wardell- sward@hollandschool.org

lit-together.org
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